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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

To: Rob Nelson
Subject: RE: Eagle Gas, 4301 San Leandro Street, Oakland, # RO0096

Robert,
Expanding the 8260B analysis for the two welis referenced below during the next sampling event is acceptable.

Regards,

Jemry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

510-567-67%1 phone

510-337-9335 fax
jermry.wickham@uacgov.org

From: Rob Nelson [mailto:RNelson@clearwatergroup.com]

Sent: Tuesday, February 19, 2008 6:22 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: oj@clearwatergroup.com; Sandy Young

Subject: Eagle Gas, 4301 San Leandro Street, Oakland, # RO0096

Fuel Leak Case # RO 0096

Clearwater Project # ZP046D

Eagle Gas

4301 San Leandro Street, Qakland, CA

Dear Mr. Wickham:

Clearwater is sampling today and tomorrow at the Eagle Gas site for the First Quarter 2008 Groundwater
Monitoring event.

Clearwater aiso recently performed a UST sampling at an adjacent property and received the analytical results of
a sample of the UST contents this morning. The UST is located approximately 20 feet from the subject

property. A full 8260B suite was run on the UST tank sample and various detections were reported. An
unauthorized release has not yet been filled for the UST site.

We seek your permission to increase the analytical suite for the groundwater samples from wells MW-4 and MW-
4D, from a partial 8260B analysis to a full 8260B analysis. Running these samples for a full 8260B analysis will
allow Clearwater to compare the groundwater sample results with the UST contents samples resuits. This will be
a one time event.

Please let us know within the next three days, as this will provide a unique opportunity to further our knowledge of
the site and surrounding area conditions.

Sincerely,

Robert L. Nelson, PG, CEG
Sentor Geologist

2/20/2008




